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Dietitians Australia made 8 recommendations for expenditure in the 2023–24 Federal Budget

related to Aged Care, preventive health and Medicare. The funding we called for would

improve access to dietitians, guarantee the implementation of the National Preventive Health

Strategy and the National Obesity Strategy and ensure food and nutrition monitoring is

undertaken. 

To read our recommendations, download our submission.
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